
 
• Unless where specifically set out in the statute, motions approved at Council do not bind the Executive 

(Cabinet) but may influence their future decisions. 
 
• Councillors are reminded of their public sector equality duty which requires the Council to consider or think 

about how their policies or decisions may affect people who are protected under the Equality Act. 

Bath and North East Somerset Council 

Full Council meeting 21 September 2023 

Liberal Democrat Group Motion on Staff Safety 

To be proposed by Lib Dem Councillor 

Council backs the new Violence, Aggression, Threatening and Challenging 
Behaviour (Staff Safety) Policy, which is being rolled out by Bath and North East 
Somerset Council, and the associated campaign to tackle unacceptable, violent, and 
aggressive behaviour towards Council workers. 


